
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

               NOTICE  

                   Graduation Ceremony 

E/IC/SC/20/131 

21st June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

The 42nd Graduation Ceremony for Primary Six students will be held from 10:30 a.m. to 

12:00 noon on 16th July, 2022 (Saturday) in our school hall. 

     

Due to the epidemic, only one parent of each student can enter the school hall to 

watch the ceremony. The other parent must to watch the live broadcast from the 

classroom. The school will arrange for parents to take pictures with their children in 

the school hall after the ceremony. All participating parents must meet Vaccine Pass 

requirements to gain access to the campus. For the requirements of the "Vaccine 

Pass", parents can read the relevant website. 

 

On that day, your child must return to school before 8:00 a.m.  

 

Since your child is a graduate, you are cordially invited to take part by attending the 

ceremony. 

 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return it to the class teacher as soon as possible. 
 

                                                                                               

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 
Parents attending the ceremony should come at 10:00 a.m. 

School bus services and homing teams will not be provided. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                              Reply Slip               E/IC/SC/21/131 

Graduation Ceremony 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I * □ will / □ will not  attend the 42nd Graduation Ceremony held on 16th July, 2022 

(Saturday) at Islamic Primary School. 

 

Please reserve *□1/□2  seat(s). 

Parent’s Signature :                         

Student’s Name :                           

         Class :         Date:                         
 

* Please  the appropriate box. 


